
Appendix B 

 

General Information of Community Halls/Community Centres in Kwai Tsing District 

The opening hours and information of the community halls (CHs)/community centres (CCs) under the Kwai Tsing 

District Office are as follows.  Applications for hiring the venues to hold activities are welcomed. 

Community 
Hall/ 

Community 
Centre 

(CH/CC) 

Address 

Opening Hours 
(Please refer to the 
Footnotes for the 

Opening Hours on 
Saturday, Sunday and 
Public Holiday as well 

as the closure time 
during weekdays) 

Respective Sub-office 
of the Kwai Tsing 

District Office  
Tel. No., Fax. No., e-

mail address for 
Enquiry and Booking 

Facilities Available for Hire 

Assembly 
Hall 

Badminton 
Court 

(Inside the 
Hall) 

Changing 
Room 
(Male/ 

Female) 

Activity 
Room/ 

Classroom/ 
Meeting 
Room 

Shek Lei CH 
No. 2 Tai Pak 
Tin Street, 
Kwai Chung 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Sub-District Liaison 
Team 
2494 4517 
Fax number: 2310 8215 
E-mail: 
cc_ch_applications_kwc
_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 400 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
25 persons 

Kwai Fong 
CH 

No. 2 Lai 
Fong Street, 
Kwai Fong 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Sub-District Liaison 
Team 
2494 4518 
Fax number: 2310 8215 
E-mail: 
cc_ch_applications_kwc
_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 260 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
20 persons 

Lai King CH 

No. 205 Lai 
King Hill 
Road, Kwai 
Chung 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Sub-District Liaison 
Team 
2494 4553 
Fax number: 2310 8215 
E-mail: 
cc_ch_applications_kwc
_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 220 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
15 persons 

Tai Wo Hau 
Estate CC 

No. 15 Tai 
Wo Hau 
Road, Kwai 
Chung 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Sub-District Liaison 
Team 
2494 4520 
Fax number: 2310 8215 
E-mail: 
cc_ch_applications_kwc
_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 350 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
30 persons 

Kwai Shing 
CH 

Podium, 
Block 6, 
Kwai Shing 
West Estate, 
Kwai Chung 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Sub-District Liaison 
Team 
2494 4553 
Fax number: 2310 8215 
E-mail: 
cc_ch_applications_kwc
_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 280 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
20 persons 

Tsing Yi 
Estate CH 

Phase II, 
Tsing Yi 
Estate, Tsing 
Yi 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Tsing Yi Sub-office 
2433 5133 
Fax number: 2432 2146 
E-mail: 
tycc_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 260 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
15 persons 



Cheung Fat 
Estate CC 

Cheung Fat 
Estate, Tsing 
Yi 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Tsing Yi Sub-office 
2433 5133 
Fax number: 2432 2146 
E-mail: 
tycc_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 360 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
30 persons 

Cheung Hang 
CH 

Phase II, 
Cheung Hang 
Estate, Tsing 
Yi 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Tsing Yi Sub-office 
2433 5133 
Fax number: 2432 2146 
E-mail: 
tycc_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 280 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
15 persons 

Cheung 
Ching CH 
 

P1/F, Ching 
Ho House, 
Cheung 
Ching Estate, 
Tsing Yi 

Monday to Friday 
(9 am to 10 pm) 
Saturday, Sunday & 
Public Holiday 
(Advanced booking is 
required) 

Tsing Yi Sub-office 
2497 7091 
Fax number:  
2432 2146 
E-mail: 
tycc_kwt@had.gov.hk 

 
Capacity 
of 360 
persons 

  
 

Capacity of 
20 persons 

 

Footnote:  

(1) The opening hours on Saturday, Sunday and Public Holiday are 9 am to 10 pm.  

(2) From Monday to Friday, CHs/CCs are closed from 1 pm to 2 pm and 6 pm to 7 pm. Please call the respective 

Sub-office (Monday to Friday from 9 am to 6 pm) to enquire about the latest opening hours and details of the 

CHs/CCs. 

 


